
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

Closures 
Jaberoo Budjara Heritage Trail 
 

To ensure the safety of all during works to 

extend Neerabup Road and widen Hester 

Avenue,  the Jaberoo Budjara Heritage Trail 

is closed at the following locations: 

• Four kilometres north of Burns Beach 

Road at the new Neerabup Road. Trail 

users must turn back at this point; and  

• Northern and southern sides of Hester 

Avenue. Access to the trail at these 

locations is available from Wanneroo 

Road.  Trail users wishing to cross Hester 

Avenue are detoured via the traffic 

signals at Hester Avenue / Wanneroo 

Road intersection. 

Underpasses will be installed at Neerabup 

Road and Hester Avenue to provide safe 

connectivity for trail users. 

The trail will be re-opened at Neerabup Road 

and Hester Avenue on project completion in 

mid-2017. 

If you have any concerns please contact us on 

1800 883 402. 

 

 

 

 
Jaberoo Budjara Heritage Trail is closed at 
multiple locations to ensure the safety of all 
during project works. 

 


